

STATE OF WASHINGTON

UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250 • Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 (360) 664-1160 • TTY (360) 586-8203

November 14, 2014

Don Kopczynski Vice President, Energy Delivery Avista Utilities Corporation 1411 E. Mission P.O. Box 3727 Spokane, WA 99220-3727

Dear Mr. Kopczynski:

RE: 2014 Natural Gas Transmission Integrity Management Program Inspection – Headquarters - (Insp. No. 5812)

Thank you for your letter dated November 4, 2014, addressing the findings of our inspection conducted September 17 - 18, 2014 of Avista's Transmission Integrity Management Program.

We accept Avista's proposal to design and install a repair to the current offset piping on the Kettle Falls Transmission system that will accommodate the passage of an internal inspection device. We understand that this work will be completed during the non-peak flow period of calendar year 2015. Please contact the UTC prior to the actual installation so that we can make arrangements to be on-site during construction.

This inspection will be closed as of November 14, 2014.

If you have any questions, or if we may be of any assistance, please contact Scott Rukke at (360) 664-1241.

Sincerely,

David D. Lykken

Pipeline Safety Director

cc: Mike Faulkenberry, Director of Natural Gas, Avista Utilities Corp.